
APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE  
LICENSING ACT 2003 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Tamworth Borough Council has on the 

12th November 2024 received an application for the review of the 

premises licence in respect of the premises known as T & J 
Burgers, 86 Bolebridge Street, Tamworth B79 7PD 

 

The grounds for the review application relate to the licensing 

objectives, the prevention of crime and disorder 
 

Any person wishing to make representation in relation to this 

application may do so in writing by 10th December 2024 to: The 

Licensing Team, Tamworth Borough Council, Marmion House, 

Lichfield Street, Tamworth B79 7BZ or by e-mail to 

publicprotection@tamworth.gov.uk 

 

A copy of the application for the above licence is kept by the 
Licensing Team of Tamworth Borough Council and may be viewed 
by appointment during office hours. 
 
It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false 
statement in connection with an application. The maximum 
fine, for which a person is liable on summary conviction for the 
offence, is level 5 on the standard scale. 
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